
Press Releases 

June 19, 2009 

OTS 09-033 - Polakoff to Retire from the OTS 

FOR RELEASE:  
Friday, June 19, 2009 

CONTACT: 
William Ruberry 
(202) 906-6677 

Washington, D.C. — Today, Scott M. Polakoff announced his intent to retire from the Office 
of Thrift Supervision (OTS), effective on July 3, 2009. 

After 26 years of government service, including 22 years with the FDIC and about four years 
with the OTS, Polakoff expressed interest in transferring his skills to the private sector. 

“Scott has served the government with distinction over his career,” said OTS Acting Director 
John E. Bowman. “We wish him the best in his next endeavor.” 

Polakoff joined the OTS in November 2005 and served for about two years as OTS Senior 
Deputy Director and Chief Operating Officer. 
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